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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 14/2000 REFERENCE NO. PS: 22/0/3 VI  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
  Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 2000-06-07 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
Cessation of Agency Fees on behalf of the GPSU. 

 
 

 
 
I write to inform you that a decision has been taken to cease the deduction of Agency Fees from the salaries of 
all categories of  workers represented by the Guyana Public Union, (GPSU) with immediate effect. 
 
2. The deduction of Union Dues will only take place for those employees who have signed a written 

authority to deduct Union Dues in favour of the GPSU.  Such authorization must be in the 
possession of the Personnel or Accounting Divisions of your Ministries/Departments/Regions and 
must be witnessed by two persons. 

 
3. Please bring this circular to the attention of all staff in your Ministries/Departments/Regions and 

particularly those in your Personnel and Accounting Divisions who deal with matters pertaining to 
the deduction of Agency Fees and Union Dues. 

 
 
 
N.K. Gopaul 
Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Management 
Office of the President 
 


